
 

 
 

 

Ms Jolanta Silka 

Head of Higher Education Quality Agency 

Academic Information Centre (AIC) 

Vaļņu iela 2, LV-1050 Riga 

Latvia 

Bern, 13 October 2020 

 

 

 

 

Subject: AIC follow-up report to the 2018 ENQA review 

 

Dear Ms Jolanta Silka, 

 

At its meeting on 17 September 2020, the Board of ENQA considered the follow-up report arising from 

the external review of the Academic Information Centre (AIC) in 2018. 

 

The Board approves the report and takes note of the progress that has been made. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 
Dr Christoph Grolimund 

President 


